[5 Outlook

FW: MCPS Buffer response AR# 32987

From Pool, Aaron <Aaron.Pool@marionfl.org>
Date Mon 8/4/2025 8:29 AM
To  Gowen, Coral <Coral.Gowen@marionfl.org>; Claussell, Janyll <Janyll.Claussell@marionfl.org>

Janyll & Coral,
FYI

Aaron Pool

Land Development Manager
Office of the County Engineer
Main: 352-671-8686
Empowering_Marion for Success!

From: Edward Abshier <ed@abshiereng.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 2:08 PM

To: Pool, Aaron <Aaron.Pool@marionfl.org>
Subject: FW: MCPS Buffer response AR# 32987

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any information
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails using the "Phish Alert"
button in Outlook or contact the Helpdesk.

Aaron,

I understand my waiver appeal is going before the Board on Tuesday. The email below is from MCPS
showing they have no issues with the buffer requirements be waived.

Where will fall on the agenda? What time do I need to be there?

Ed

From: Griffith, Casey - Governmental/Community Relations <Casey.Griffith@marion.k12.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 1:44 PM

To: Edward Abshier <ed@abshiereng.com>

Subject: MCPS Buffer response

Hello Mr. Abshier,



| have spoken with both the Director of Safe Schools and the Director of Operations here at MCPS and both have
indicated that they see no issue with the buffer requirement being waived on the property lines associated with
the MCPS public schools. Please let me know if you need anything further.

Regards,

Casey Griffith
Director of Government and Community Relations
Marion County Public Schools

1105 SW 7" Road

Ocala, FL 34471
(352) 671-7759 ex. 57759



